
State Water Resources Control Board 
 
 
I received an email extending public comment on the proposed amendments to 
the California ocean plan and inland surface waters, enclosed bays and estuaries 
of California plan to include procedures for discharges of dredged or fill materials 
to waters of the state formerly know as the wetlands. 
 
I have researched the subject and read the information the water board posted 
online, and I have to say that there was little information informing me on the 
matter at hand.  I the talks on the subject had already passed when I received 
the notice. 
 
Therefore, I am writing my uninformed opinion.  I am for saving what little 
wetlands we have in California at all costs.  I am adamantly against any further 
destruction of wetlands in California.  I live in Los Angeles, and I think it is a 
crime what they have done to the Ballona Wetlands here. 
 
I visit the Bolsa Chica Wetlands several times a month and I love the birds.  I feel 
it is our responsibility to save the space and protect the remaining wildlife in 
California especially on the coast.  I don’t know what is going on with the coastal 
commission; however, I hope it is for the best interest of the wildlife in California 
and not the developers. 
 
Thank you, 
Kelli Frye 
1443 9th Street, Apt. F 
Santa Monica, CA 90401 
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